
Home Rescue Success: Derek Coe's Mortgage
Relief Journey with Nonprofit Alliance of
Consumer Advocates

Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates Helps Coe Secure Vital Loan Modification Amid an

Impending Property Sale

MERCED, CALIFORNIA, UNITED STATES, May 31, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Derek Coe, a

dedicated resident of Merced, CA, faced a significant financial challenge with $47,210.24 in

mortgage arrears and over three years of missed payments, as the impending property sale date

of 5/22/2024 loomed. However, with the invaluable assistance of the Nonprofit Alliance of

Consumer Advocates, Coe successfully navigated his financial predicament and secured crucial

mortgage relief, bringing hope and stability to his financial future.

Before seeking assistance, Coe was struggling under the weight of a monthly mortgage payment

totaling $1,608.09, making it increasingly difficult to keep up with his financial obligations. With

the threat of foreclosure imminent, Coe recognized the urgent need for proactive measures to

address his financial distress.

Turning to the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates for guidance and support, Coe

embarked on a journey toward financial recovery. Through comprehensive analysis and

dedicated advocacy, the Alliance worked tirelessly on Coe's behalf to negotiate a favorable loan

modification plan with his mortgage lender.

As a result of their collaborative efforts, Coe successfully secured a new mortgage payment plan,

reducing his monthly payment to $1,085.44. This significant reduction not only alleviated Coe's

immediate financial burden but also provided him with a sustainable pathway toward long-term

financial stability, especially as the property sale date drew near.

"I am immensely grateful for the unwavering support and expertise provided by the Nonprofit

Alliance of Consumer Advocates during this challenging time," said Derek Coe. "Their dedication

to helping individuals like me to overcome financial obstacles is truly commendable. Thanks to

their assistance, I can now envision a brighter and more secure future for myself and my family,

even as we approach the property sale date."

Coe's success story underscores the importance of seeking assistance and exploring available

resources when facing mortgage arrears and financial distress. Through proactive measures and
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the support of organizations like the Nonprofit Alliance of Consumer Advocates, individuals can

find relief and regain control of their financial well-being, even amidst impending property

sales.

For more information about mortgage relief options and how organizations like the Nonprofit

Alliance of Consumer Advocates can assist homeowners facing similar challenges, please visit

www.nacalaw.org.
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